
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 April 2023 

 

Approach to climate change related expenditure  

We have released a draft position paper that considers whether our frameworks and processes can appropriately 

accommodate climate change related expenditures. 

Stakeholder submissions are due by 23 June 2023. 

To assist stakeholders in preparing their submissions, we will be holding a forum on our draft position paper on 

15 May 2023 from 2 pm to 4 pm. Members of the QCA Board as well as staff will attend. 

The stakeholder forum will be a hybrid event. Attendees can participate in person at our office at 145 Ann Street, 

Brisbane, or via Zoom. 

We ask that stakeholders who would like to participate in the forum register no later than 5 May. To register, please 

contact Duncan Coutts on (07) 3222 0517 or email (duncan.coutts@qca.org.au, cc ravi.prasad@qca.org.au), and 

also advise whether attendance will be in person or via Zoom. 

Further information, including the agenda and Zoom details, will be sent to registered attendees about a week 

before the forum. 

The draft position paper can be found at: http://www.qca.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/qca-climate-

change-draft-position-paper-april-2023.pdf 
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